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Greetings Faithful Friend, 

Thank you for your continued support.  It means the world to all of us at One Way International as God 

has been faithful to our ministry through your provision. 

 

We had the wonderful opportunity of serving the entire staff of Colonial Hills Elementary a drive by pick 

up lunch provided by Bar-B-Q Station during Teacher Appreciation Week.  It was well received and the 

staff went out of their way to thank us for the caring gesture. 

 

 

“Thank you for this beautiful meal!  Love you and miss you 

dearly!” 

 

“Hi, today’s lunch was delicious!  Not even a morsel was left.  

Chicken had a good taste—smoked—no need for BBQ 

sauce.”  

 

“Thank you to all who made this possible! It was delicious 

and worth the drive!” 

 

“Thank you very much!!! It was really good.” 

 

On May 18, Pete, Aimee, and I will be putting together end of year goodie bags for the Colonial Hills staff 

including snacks, a devotional, and Bar-B-Q- Station gift card.  Bags will be delivered to the school on 

May 19 and our time serving for this school year will officially conclude.  Mrs. Mai, (principal) and I have 

been in touch and will form a plan for how we will be able to continue serving at Colonial Hills next year 

as information becomes available to her.  We look forward to resuming working with our Kerrybrook 

and SAMM students in June as things in San Antonio become fully opened up from Corona Virus issues.  

We are grateful for God’s protection and provision and look forward to getting back to the ministry we 

love so much.  Thank you for your continued prayers.   

 

With much appreciation, Joyce Velasquez, Executive Director    


